
Summer 2024 Yard waste
pilot disposal program

All dirt and debris should be removed from the roots of shrubs. Soil and
rocks will not be collected.
Limbs, branches, and bush branches/trimmings must follow these
guidelines:

Limbs & branches can be no longer than 4 feet in length.
Limbs & branches can be no wider than 3 inches in diameter.
Limbs & branches must be bundled, boxed or grouped together.
NOT ACCEPTED: Sections of tree trunks or limbs & branches larger than
described above.

Plastic bags will not be accepted - Yard waste must be in paper leaf
bags for pickup.
The total amount put out for any one pickup should not exceed more
than can be placed into a single pickup truck (4' x 4' x 8').

ACCEPTED: Limbs, branches, bush branches/trimmings, grass clippings and
leaves. grass clippings and leaves must be in paper leaf bags (available at
all local hardware stores).
NOT ACCEPTED: Household trash, bulk waste, construction waste, or yard
waste in plastic bags.
When preparing your material for pick-up, please follow these guidelines:

If the above guidelines are not followed, the materials will be deemed 
non-collectible and left at the curbside.

Registration for this program is required.
Residents must register by 4:00pm on the preceding Wednesday of

collection. Residents may register by calling or emailing the Borough Offices
at csboro@csboro.org or 412-885-9200.

Please have your materials placed at the curb (not in the street) before 7:00
a.m. on the pickup day. You may not place your materials for collection on the
curb before 4:00 p.m. the day before collection. All collected materials will be

processed at a commercial composting facility.

Collections will take place on the Third Saturday of each month 
between July-October.

Collection Dates
July 20th - must be registered on or before July 17th by 4:00pm
August 17th - must be registered on or before August 14th by 4:00pm
September 21st - must be registered on or before September 18th by 4:00pm
October 19th - must be registered on or before October 16th by 4:00pm


